
Unlocking our Churches 
 

 

Baptism and Wedding webinar 
 
The national Life Events Team is working to help you work well with couples and families as they 
wonder and worry about what to do next. 
 
Come Back After: Baptism and Wedding Ministry Webinar, Tuesday 7th July 11-12 noon 

 
You are warmly invited to a webinar, hosted by Revd Canon Sandra Millar, which explores how we 
can help make christening and wedding days both special and significant for couples and families 
in circumstances very different from all they may have hoped for. 
 
This free webinar will be held from 11-12 noon on Tuesday 7th July. 
 
Please click here to register your place – and please do register even if you are unable to attend, 
so that the team can send you information afterwards. 
 
Special free cards for wedding couples 

 
You may also want to order free packs of these specially-designed cards. Available in 3 designs, 
they can be sent to couples to invite them to discuss what's now possible with you - or even 
downloaded and emailed. The team is working on some similar cards for baptism families, so do 
please keep checking back via www.churchprinthub.org/coronavirus.  

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_eEXCNfTZRnSPmmKpBO2-tw
http://www.churchprinthub.org/coronavirus

